
Thursday, March 17, 2022. 

To whom it may concern, 

It is with great pleasure that I send this letter in representation of America Publicidad to share our 
relationship with Keiser University. I am a member of the Keiser University Advisory Board because 
Marco Iraheta, a student at Keiser University, has been working with us since 2020. We have seen great 
things from him and he has expressed a great amount of praise towards his professors at Keiser 
University. The values that I feel Keiser University has provided to the community are Christian values, 
honesty, punctuality, spirit of service, and collaboration. 

America Publicidad has been in the market for 29 years and has had the opportunity of welcoming 
Keiser University's graduates as part of our team, where they have showcased their professionalism, 
organizational skills, time management and productivity. We would hire other Keiser University 
students/graduates because of the values they are taught, their commitment, and determination. 

Our collaborative partnership has allowed us to enrich lives and benefit our business by increasing our 
productivity with new and innovative ideas; by updating the tools needed for our business, and by 
rejuvenating the workplace with their attitude and enthusiasm. 

Thank you, 

Cc.."'\'"" 
Cecilia Ros 

Head of Ad 




